
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
North Central Area Transit Strategic Plan Development 

Request for Qualifications 
 
 

Posted Date: June 7, 2024 
 
 
 
The above named Request for Qualifications (RFQ) is modified as set forth in this Addendum. The original 
RFQ documents and any previously issued addenda remain in full force and effect, except as modified by 
this Addendum, which is hereby made part of the RFQ. Proposers shall take this Addendum into 
consideration when preparing and submitting its Proposal. 
 
This Addendum #1 contains 1 page(s) in total.  
 
The purpose of this Addendum is to answer the following questions: 
 

1. Do you have an incumbent for this project? 
2. Can we receive a list of bid takers? 
3. The scoring assigns a significant portion of points towards local knowledge. Will you consider firms 

with work on similar projects in neighboring states? 
4. Can we submit electronically? 

 
 

Responding answers: 
1. There is no incumbent for this project. This is the first such project for North Central Area Transit. 
2. There is no list of bid takers as the RFQ is available for anyone to download from the website. 
3. Any firm is welcome to submit a statement of qualifications. We would consider any experience 

with rural areas as satisfactory. However, those with more experience or knowledge of rural Illinois 
or LaSalle County specifically would have an advantage. 

4. We will not allow electronic submissions. Materials must be submitted as required by the RFQ. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


